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In Brief: 

 

 We ‘re on the move!  1st 

phase of our transfer to the 

new building is complete   

 

 We will be holding a 

Healthy Breakfast event  

 on Friday 20 October—

 details to follow  

 

 A reminder that mobile 

phones are only permitted 

if switched off and kept in 

bags.  

 

 How hot is your child’s 

study spot? Help them get 

the most out of study time 

at home by setting up a 

quiet place where they  

 can keep focused.  

 

We’re In!  
We are delighted to be able to report that the move into the refur-

bished building has begun! On Thursday, we moved into the two main 

classrooms on the ground floor and as we gear up for Open Evening 

next week we are expecting to have the whole building completed by 

Tuesday 3 October. It has been great to see our students settling into 

their new home (see below) and finally seeing all the planning become 

a reality! We will be holding an ‘Open House’ event next Saturday for all 

parents and we would love to see you there. Come along to meet staff, 

tour the new building and help support the Macmillan Coffee Morning. 

  

100% 

Attendance Matters  

We all know that good 
attendance is vital to success 
at school. Our aim is to make 
sure all of our students main-
tain at least 97% attendance. 
For more information about 
how you can support your 
child and details, please refer 
to our Attendance Infor-
mation Leaflet.  


